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MINUTES OF SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 
OF THE 

TOWN OF STALLINGS, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

The Town Council of the Town of Stallings met for a special meeting on October 23, 2017, at 6:00 

p.m. at the Stallings Town Hall, 315 Stallings Road, Stallings, North Carolina.  

Those present were: Mayor Wyatt Dunn; Mayor Pro Tempore Regis Griffin; Council Members 

Rocky Crenshaw, Kathy Heyse, Deborah Romanow, David Scholl, and Shawna Steele. 

 Staff present were: Erinn Nichols, Interim Town Manager; and Emily Hughes, Deputy Town Clerk 

and Communications Specialist. 

 

       1.  Call the meeting to order 

Mayor Dunn called the meeting to order. 

 

2.  New Town Hall   

  Interim Town Manager Erinn Nichols updated the Council on the process of the proposed plan 

for the new government building and requested clarification on spaces for the building.  Council held 

consensus to move forward with original uses with minor changes to the proposed layout of the new 

building: 

• Add movable wall between the offices to allow flexible space; 

• Add movable wall in Council Chambers to close off the Council desk to allow the 
chambers to be used for other functions; 

• Use finishes in lobby conducive for civic uses.   
 

It was noted that this plan would also include a renovation to the existing Town Hall to allow for 

the storage and additional office space needed. Council also concluded to call this building the “New 

Town Hall.” 

The Council also discussed the location and layout of a possible barn structure in Blair Mill Park.  

The Council held consensus to discuss the possible barn structure with Ashley Platts, Parks and 

Recreation Director, before moving forward with a decision on a new park structure or civic space.   
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 3. Adjournment 

 Council Member Steele moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Council Member Romanow, 

and the motion received unanimous support. The meeting was adjourned at 6:54 p.m.  

 

 Approved on November 13, 2017.  

 

s/Wyatt Dunn     s/Erinn Nichols 

Wyatt Dunn, Mayor      Erinn E. Nichols, Town Clerk 

 

Approved as to form: 

s/Cox Law Firm, PLLC 
Cox Law Firm, PLLC 

 


